Dear Rep. Smith Warner,

Please oppose this harmful bill. It's hard for me to understand why the state legislature would want to
jeopardize the peace of mind and property value of virtually every single family homeowner in the state.

Much like the Measure 37 fiasco of a decade or so ago, this bill will have far reaching consequences
which people will only begin to understand when it directly affects them, and then it will be too late.

In my case, my wife and | are in our 70’s, are retired, and live in our single family home on the corner of
NE 50th and Siskiyou Avenues. Our house is adjoined by eight other single family homes. Because five
of these homes are on corner lots, we could eventually be surrounded by 26 dwelling units if this bill
were to pass. It’s hard to imagine the impact on the quality of life we enjoy in our neighborhood if this
were to happen.

Thanks,

Mat Millenbach



